
From: Jensen Patricia
To: Halloran,Christine
Subject: Code Enforcement Board - Potentially Opening Seat
Date: Thursday, July 17, 2025 5:52:34 PM

Hi, Christine!

I am aware that there is a seat that will possibly be opening up on the Code Enforcement
Board and I would like to make my interest known as a full-time member of the board. If there
is anything I need to do to provide, please let me know. 

Best regards,

Patricia (Trish) Jensen


